Welcome

Welcome to the Partnership for Philanthropic Planning of Greater Los Angeles (PPP-LA).
PPP-LA, a council member of the Partnership for Philanthropic Planning, is an association of
planned giving professionals in the greater Los Angeles area. As one of the most dynamic and
innovative councils in the country, the PPP-LA offers its members opportunities for improving
their technical skills and professional knowledge while building a valuable network of colleagues
in the planned giving community. We welcome you to discover the valuable opportunities and
benefits available to the members of the Partnership for Philanthropic Planning of Greater Los
Angeles as you peruse this website.

2017 WESTERN REGIDNAL
PLANNED GIVING CONFERENGE

Western Regional Planned Giving Conference

The Partnership for Philanthropic Planning of Greater Los Angeles (PPP-LA) just wrapped up
the 2017 Western Regional Planned Giving Conference (WRPGC), "To Boldly Go." Today, the
WRPGC is regarded as one of the premier planned giving conferences in the country.
Participation has grown enormously with attendees as well as sponsors. 10 The conference's
popularity has grown exponentially among financial planners, accountants, gift planning, and
major gift officers, and vice presidents and directors of development. The dates for 2018 are
May 30th through June 1st. Mark your calendar!




